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May 11, 2016

AASHE
1536 Wynkoop Street, Suite 901
Denver, CO 80202

Re: Selkirk College STARS Report Submission
To whom it may concern:

Selkirk College is proud to submit this Sustainability Tracking Assessment and Rating System (STARS)
report to the Association for Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education. Selkirk College is a new
participant in the STARS program and | am proud to report that we are applying for a Silver designation.

Completing the STARS report has been an educational and rewarding exercise for Selkirk and it
contributes to an ongoing multi campus effort to evaluate, report on, and learn about our sustainability
achievements. STARS has been a very effective process for identifying areas in which Selkirk can
improve upon. As Selkirk continues to purse sustainable practices and operations, we will be using the
findings and the STARS report to guide our ongoing work of environmental sustainability.

Through the leadership of the Sustainability Committee and the data collected using the STARS
framework and through the work of a highly competent alumnus of our Integrated Recreation, Fish and
Wildlife program we are confident that the results of the work will provide additional guidance toward
our sustainability goals as an institution.

Sincerely,
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Angus Graeme
President & CEO
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